Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 8:57 AM
To: Pam Stevens (pstevens@bcoperating.com)
Subject: BULLFIGHTER STATE No. 003H 30-025-42204

g O
Hi Pam,

It has been brought to our attention that when the APD for the above well was originally permitted by Nadel and
Gussman Permian, LLC a condition of approve was left off. Offset operators are objecting to this wells location. The
stand-off for this pool is 510 from your project area boundary. Without an approved NSL this well cannot produce. If
you will be submitting a NSL, please let me know when you have submitted an application for NSL or if you plan on
changing the lateral to a standard location. If you are changing the laterals location please submit an amended C-102
and a new directional drill plan.

Paul Kautz

Hobbs District Geologist
NM OQil Conservation Div.
1625 N French Dr.
Hobbs, NM 88240
575-393-6161 Ext. 104
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